
PRINCIPAL AND VICE-CHANCELLOR McGill University 

MontrealA. E. MORGAN

Professor Frank Scott 8th December 1936

I enclose a letter from Mr. John Hackett which speaks for 

itself. I am interested i the work of the Institute of Public Administration 

and it occurs to me that you might care to be connected with it.

The question of expenses is a real one and if you were to 

become a member at the request of the University I think it would not be right 

that you should travel at your own charges. I am finding out whether the Institute 

does pay the out-of-#dcket expenses of members of the Committee and if not I should 

be glad to arrange for the university to reimburse you if you felt it sufficiently 

interesting to take the Witter up.


